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Alisa Lemke, Inland SoCal United Way  

Tanya Humphrey, Black Women’s Leadership Forum 
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I. Discussion: 
• Mindy shared that Diana is currently working on putting together a Suicide Fatality Review team in 

collaboration with the TIP program as well as the coroner office.  A meeting has been scheduled 
to discuss this effort.    

o Will sub-committee co-chairs be invited to this meeting?  
• This has been in discussion with the Postvention sub-committee. Lily has experience 

as a member of the child death review team and has talked with Diana about 
supporting a Suicide Fatality Review effort when it is developed. 

• SPC webpage is in development.  There was recently a meeting with the developers to discuss 
what the webpage will look like and what it will include.  It will be a webpage exclusive for the 
Suicide Prevention Coalition that will look different to the RUHS website. 

 
II. Data Briefs and Dashboards: 

• Joseline shared a document as a sample of what the data brief will include once it is completed.  
The document shared was a state brief on suicides.  
o Follow-up with Joseline and Amy regarding the data brief that is being created; following 

questions came up: 
• What has been developed so far? 



 

 
 

• What similarities are there to the state data brief shared? 
• How will it be tailored to share Riverside County data?   
• Does the committee want to produce more than one document and how can they 

contribute to the brief?  
• How do we collaborate with RUHS - Public Health so that the information shared 

matches with the reports that will be shared?  
• The committee would like to set a quarterly goal on the development of the data 

brief.  
 Would like to have a draft of the data brief to share.  
 Would like to better understand the difference between ESSENCE and 

OSHPD data.  
 Would like to better understand why the numbers are different than those on 

the state data brief.  
 
III. Other Matters: 

• January Suicide Prevention Coalition Quarterly meeting will be focused on Older Adult 
population.  CEUs will be available for this meeting.  

• Committee will present up-to-date available data on Older Adults prior to the presenter, Dr. 
Patrick Arbore, EdD, with the Institute on Aging. Joseline is putting together the data slides.   

 
IV. Action Items: 

� Follow up with Public Health on how we can collaborate to share accurate matching data.  
� Mindy will follow up with Joseline to get update on development of data brief and the data that 

will be shared at the SPC Quarterly meeting in January.  Does she need assistance? 
� What are other sources that can be used to gather information that will be useful for the data 

briefs? 
� Mindy will follow up with RCOE. 

 
V. Next Meeting: 

• Thursday, January 20, 2022 9:00am - 12:00pm 
 
 
 Next Suicide Prevention Coalition Quarterly Meeting 

• Wednesday, January 26th 9am - 11am  
 
 
Notes recorded by:  
Miriam Resendiz, Secretary I MHSA PEI  


